
Author name: M. Watson 

Date of submission: Thursday, 16 July 2015 

Submission: I do not believe this will be of benefit to the people of Strathfield Municpality. We will lose our local influence; 
local needs will not be seen as important when if a West Super Council comes into being. Local representation will be 
lessened and will reduce the quality of the elected members to council - who would wish to be representing use when local 
needs are brought to the fore. More expensive in every way and woudl result in disinterest in Council matters because of the 
size (mega). Too big in every way; population size, debt and backlog.  
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